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Notice of Potential Quorum: 

Members of the City Council of the City of Crockett are scheduled to be in attendance for an
EDC Sales Tax Workshop at the Holiday Inn located at 5701 S. Broadway Ave. in Tyler, Texas on
Friday, April 26, 2024, from 7:00 am to 5:00 pm. A quorum of the Mayor/Council Members may
or may not be in attendance. 

Supporting Documents

Notice of Potential Quorum - 04/26/2024 25.08 KB

http://www.crocketttexas.org/home-page/page/notice-potential-quorum-04262024
http://www.crocketttexas.org/media/1881

